
draft of Minutes submitted to council on 22 July 2015 Page 1 
 

Raglan Community Council 

Notes of the Allotment Meeting held on  
16th July 2015 at the allotment site at 

7.00pm 
 Present  

   

 Cllr Ewen Brierley  

 Cllr Noel Porter  

 Cllr Sylvia Price (Committee Chair)  
 

  

 In attendance: 

   

Adrian Edwards, Clerk to the Council.  

  

 Agenda Item 1:-Apologies for absence. 

  

Cllr Dennis Brown  

  

 Agenda Item 2:-Declarations of interest. 

  

None 

  

 Agenda Item 3:-Consider the outstanding works relating to the footpaths on both 

sites.  

  

Members inspected the footpaths on both sites. After some debate it was: 

 

Proposed: to recommend to engage a contractor to undertake the work  

 

Following the inspection Cllr Price explained that two existing tenants are interested in the 

vacant plot. After some debate it was: 

 

Agreed: to take this to the next council meeting.    

  

 Agenda Item 4:-Consider the continuing repairs to the fences and hedges. 

  

Members inspected the new fence and hedges on both sites. After some debate it was: 

 

Proposed: that three estimates are sought to cut all the hedges and consider relaying the 

hedge on the west site.  

  

 Agenda Item 5:-Consider new memberships 2016 

  

Members considered the membership for the 2016 growing session. After some debate it was: 

 

Agreed: this will be considered at the open meeting with the tenants.  

  

 Agenda Item 6:-Consider a date for an open meeting with allotment tenants. 

  

Members considered the date for the next open meeting, and after some debate it was: 

 

Agreed: that a meeting will be convened for October 2015, date to be confirmed.  

  

 Agenda Item 7:-Inspect the footpath and grass along the dog walk 

  

Members inspected the dog walk and the work that has been started. After some debate it was: 
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Agreed: that the side rails are not replaced and the new footpath surface is re-laid  

 

Members inspected the hedge and footpath surface on the north end of the footpath. After some 

debate it was: 

 

 Agreed: 

 

 The hedge from the field is cut back to the railings  

 

 The footpath is made wider and resurfaced 

 

 The grass areas along the dog walk should be cut 4 times a year.    

  

 The Chairman thanked members for attending. The meeting closed at 8.05 pm. The 

date of the next meeting to be confirmed. 

  

Signed by _____________________________________ 

 

Chairman Cllr Moorby    

Date 22 July 2015 

  


